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Lyme Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes 
 

Present:  Lara Dwyer, Laurel Ross 
 
Jonathan Appell, a historic stone conservator, is currently working in the Old Cemetery 
restoring and repairing numerous graves.  Laurel walked through cemetery with 
Jonathan to review work being done, and discuss future plans.  He will be providing 
before and after photos of all restorations.   
 
Jim Amber was called regarding possible installation of Memorial Garden Gate in the 
Highland Cemetery.  We have not heard any response, so at this point will research 
further options to hire someone to securely install gate. 
 
Discussions for the proposed 2014 Cemetery budget were begun.  Dina Cutting met 
with committee to provide further information.  Proposed budget will be discussed with 
Michael Hinsley, and then a representative from Cemetery Trustees will present it to the 
Selectboard.. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lara Dwyer 


